
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Ref: HP115 
 
26 September 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Pupil Premium 
 
Claiming pupil premium funding for your children gives the school an additional £1320 a year 
known as the Pupil Premium Grant. All children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 receive a 
free school meal regardless of the family income, but not all children will be eligible for the 
Pupil Premium Grant. 
 
To qualify for the Pupil Premium Grant you must fulfil one of the following criteria; 

 

 Job Seekers Allowance (Income Based) 

 Income Support 

 Child Tax Credit (but NOT receiving Working Tax Credit) – provided your 
annual income, assessed by the Inland Revenue, does not exceed £16,190 
(Please note: The amount is subject to change in April every year). 

 Employment Support Allowance (Income Related) 

 Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999. 
 
To find out if your child is eligible the benefits team at your Local Authority can process your 
claim by telephone as long as you tell them your name, date of birth. National Insurance 
Number and the name and date of birth of each child attending school, also which school 
they attend. 
 
If you have any questions about the process or the funding, please do not hesitate to contact 
us on enquiries@hunsleyprimary.org.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Lucy Hudson 
Head of School  
 
 
 
 


